FC1- 713/2021 Forest Headquarters,

Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram - 14.

Ph: 0471-2529243, 2529325
E-mail: apccf-sa.for@kerala.gov.in
Date : 23.01.2023

From

The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,
Nodal Officer, F(C) Act &

Chief Executive Officer, CAMPA,

Forest Headquarters, Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram.

To

The Chief Conservator of Forests,
(Northern Circle) Kannur.

Sir,

Sub :- Forest & Wildlife Department — Maripuzha Hydro Electric Project -
regarding.

Ref :- Letter No. G2-4119/2021 dated 07.01.2023 of Divisional Forest
Officer, Wayanad (South).

Attention is invited to the reference cited (copy enclosed). You are

requested to furnish the remarks on it urgently.

Yours faithfully,

Additional Principal mor of Forests
Nodal Officer, F(C) Act &

Chief Executive Officer, CAMPA
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